JUN 14 1981

June 14th, 1937

Mrs. W. S. Jennings 1845 Main Street Jacksonville, Florida

Dear Mrs. Jonnings:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter of June 11th, enclosing two clippings for the Park Commission's scrapbook.

We are, of course, delighted that you can transmit inside information seeming to indicate that the Governor will sign the Everglades Park appropriation bill and not accept the resignations of the Commission -- "at least not all of them". Before you receive this letter, we will know what the Governor's decision has been, regarding the bill anyway.

We trust you are getting rested up now that opportunity affords.

With all the work encumbent on the Park Commission, even in the event the Governor signs the appropriation bill, the amount of the appropriation will not go far, other than defraying expenses of the Commission itself, as far as I am able to understand the matter. Just where the meney may be coming from for the transfer of lands, seemingly is quite another matter.

Enc.

With all good wishes,

Copy of letter to Representatives 6/14/37

Very truly yours,

EFC/kj

Ernest F. Coe, Executive Chairman Everglades National Park Commission